
Federations criticise draft mobility decree for 
provinces

 Italy 

The main public service federations - Fp-Cgil Cisl-Fp and Uil-Fpl - have issued a joint 
response to the government plans for rules on worker mobility across provincial 
government. The unions argue that the proposals threaten salary supplements and 
take no account either of workers' skills and professionalism. The federations say 
that they had put forward proposals that would have involved assessing functions 
and mapping skills across the sector but the government ignored them and come 
up with more cumbersome proposals instead. The unions will be campaigning for 
Parliament to amend the proposals.
Read more at > Fp-Cgil (IT)
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